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From: Elly Bratasiuk
To: FedRedistribution - VIC
Subject: Redistribution for McEwan
Date: Friday, 18 May 2018 11:33:59 AM

Dear Committee

 

I write to strongly oppose the current redistribution proposal for McEwen – particularly the
removal of Craigieburn while keeping Sunbury in the same seat as Mernda.

 

I live in Mernda and have no doubt that it the redistribution were to go through the Federal
MP would move their office to Sunbury because of the weight of numbers on that side of
the proposed seat.

 

I find it unbelievable that I would then be required to drive through the seat of Calwell to
visit my local member – a journey of some 50 minutes. It would be the same as living in
Frankston and having your local member in the CBD.

 

I therefore strongly support the objections OB107, OB132, OB170, OB185, OB198,
OB208, OB223, OB229, OB251, OB322 and OB412 who all support the position of
including Craigieburn and removing Sunbury from McEwen.

 

Mrs Elly Bratasiuk


